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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

The Great Burn Wilderness must remain wilderness.

It must remain without roads and motors. Earth requires wild areas for its many systems and wildlife to survive. 

 

 

 

I have not been to this particular wilderness but I would like to hike there one day undisturbed by motors. 

 

 

 

This entire area should continue to be managed as protected wilderness without any exceptions. 

 

 

 

Motors are extremely disturbing to people and wildlife. The point of being in a wilderness is that there are no

motors there. The majestic quietude of wilderness is immediately destroyed by motors. People make great efforts

and spend much money to get to these areas specifically for the quietude. 

 

 

 

If these waterways are in wilderness, they are by definition wild and scenic. 

 

 

 

All wilderness areas must remain protected from any further development. They were designated as wilderness

areas for this reason and must remain as they are in perpetuity. This must remain law. 

 

 

 

Thanks for continued good stewardship.


